
 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday, December 13th, Northview School will hold its 

annual Winter Concerts for Grades K-2.   The concerts will 

be held at Northview School in the gym.  Because of space, 

we will have three separate concerts.  The information is 

listed below, please read carefully. 

KINDERGARTEN CONCERT BEGINS AT 5:30 P.M. 

 Doors will be open at 5:15 p.m. and the students will need to report directly to their 

classrooms at this time.  Students need to be making their way to the gym by 5:25 

p.m., so any students arriving late will need to report directly to the gym.  The con-

cert will last approximately 20 minutes.  Parents will then be asked to pick up their 

child in the classrooms after the concert and leave  as soon as you can since the next 

group of parents will be arriving. 

FIRST GRADE CONCERT BEGINS AT 6:15 P.M. 

 The doors will already be open from the previous concert, but children do not need to 

be in the classrooms until 6:00 p.m.  If you arrive prior to 6:00 p.m., please stay with 

your child in the front foyer until the hallway doors are unlocked. It is suggested you 

do not arrive until 6:00 p.m.  By then, the kindergarten traffic should be gone and 

there will be more parking available since the kindergarten parents will be on their 

way home.  Students need to be making their way to the gym by 6:10 p.m., so any 

students arriving late will need to report directly to the gym.  This concert will also 

last approximately 20 minutes.  Parents will then be asked to pick up their child in 

the classrooms after the concert. 

SECOND GRADE CONCERT BEGINS AT 7:00 P.M. 

 The doors will already be open from the previous concert, but children do not need to 

be in the classrooms until 6:45 p.m.  If you arrive prior to 6:45 p.m., please stay with 

your child in the front foyer until the hallway doors are unlocked. It is suggested you 

do not arrive until 6:40 p.m.  By then, the first grade traffic should 

be gone and there will be more parking available since the first 

grade parents will be on their way home.  Students need to be mak-

ing their way to the gym by 6:55 p.m., so any students arriving late 

will need to report directly to the gym.  This concert will last approx-

imately 20-25 minutes.  Parents will then be asked to pick up their 

child in the classrooms after the concert. 

TURN OVER FOR MORE INFORMATION 



 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  CHILDREN THAT DO NOT ATTEND SCHOOL ON TUESDAY 

BECAUSE OF ILLNESS OR OTHER REASONS MAY NOT COME TO THE CON-

CERT THAT EVENING.  

 

Please note that students will be singing and moving during the performance.  Please 
be sure that your children wear non-slippery, safe shoes for moving around that even-
ing.  Rubber soled shoes are the best.  I understand that 
many parents like to dress their girls in “fancy shoes” to go 
with their fancy dress, but because of the movement this 
year, it is not recommended.  Thanks for your understanding! 

 

 

 

There will be only one entrance door open on concert night and that will be the MAIN ENTRANCE.  
There is parking available in the front of the school, on the north end of the school, or in the front 
drive.  You may also park in unmarked parking spaces near the sidewalks in the front drive as well 
as the bus loading zone on Plum Street.  Please have patience— the crowd will be large and the 
forecast is usually for cold weather.  The first doors will not open until 5:15 p.m.   We hope that 
everyone can attend the holiday program.  The support you give to the children will prove that 
hard work pays off.         

 

On behalf of the faculty and staff here at Northview,  

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays! 
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On Thursday, December 15h, Northview School will 

hold its annual Winter Concerts for Grades 3 and 4.   

The concerts will be held at Northview School in the 

gym.  Because of space, we will have two separate con-

certs.  The information is listed below, please read care-

fully. 

3rd GRADE CONCERT BEGINS AT 6:00 P.M. 

 Doors will be open at 5:45 p.m. and the students will need to report directly to their 

classrooms at this time.  Students need to be making their way to the gym by 5:55 

p.m., so any students arriving late will need to report directly to the gym.  The con-

cert will last approximately 25 minutes.  Parents will then be asked to pick up their 

child in the classrooms after the concert and leave as soon as you can since the next 

group of parents will be arriving. 

4th GRADE CONCERT BEGINS AT 6:45 P.M. 

 The doors will already be open from the previous concert, but children do not need to 

be in the classrooms until 6:30 p.m.  If you arrive prior to 6:30 p.m., please stay with 

your child in the front foyer until the hallway doors are unlocked. It is suggested you 

do not arrive until 6:30 p.m.  By then, the 3rd grade traffic should be leaving and 

there will be more parking available.   Students need to be making their way to the 

gym by 6:40 p.m., so any students arriving late will need to report directly to the 

gym.  This concert will also last approximately 25 minutes.  Parents will then be 

asked to pick up their child in the classrooms after the concert.  
PLEASE NOTE:  CHILDREN THAT DO NOT ATTEND 

SCHOOL ON ThursDAY BECAUSE OF ILLNESS OR 

OTHER REASONS MAY NOT COME TO THE CONCERT 

THAT EVENING.  

 

  TURN OVER FOR MORE INFORMATION 



 

 

Please note that students will be singing and moving during the performance.  Please 
be sure that your children wear non-slippery, safe shoes for moving around that even-
ing.  Rubber soled shoes are the best.  I understand that many 
parents like to dress their girls in “fancy shoes” to go with their 
fancy dress, but because of the movement this year, it is not 
recommended.  Thanks for your understanding! 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be only one entrance door open on concert night and that will be the MAIN ENTRANCE.  
There is parking available in the front of the school, on the north end of the school, or in the front 
drive.  You may also park in unmarked parking spaces near the sidewalks in the front drive as well 
as the bus loading zone on Plum Street.  Please have patience— the crowd will be large and the 
forecast is usually for cold weather.  The first doors will not open until 5:45 p.m.   We hope that 
everyone can attend the holiday program.  The support you give to the children will prove that 
hard work pays off.         

 

On behalf of the faculty and staff here at Northview,  

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays! 
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On Friday, December 16th, Northview Preschool students will perform a short winter 

program that will be held in the school cafeteria.  This concert is very age appropriate 

and will only last about 10 minutes!  After the students sing and entertain you, then all 

will be invited to stay in the cafeteria for cookies and milk!  Once you are done in the 

cafeteria that day, then you will proceed back to your child’s classroom where you will 

pick up their bookbags, coats, etc. and you can take your child home immediately after 

the snacks in the cafeteria!   

A.M. Preschool performance will begin promptly at 10:15 a.m. 

P.M. Preschool performance will begin promptly at 1:45 p.m. 

 

We will not open doors to the general public until 15 minutes prior to each 

performance— 10:00 a.m. and 1:30 p.m.   

You can park in the north parking lot, in the parking area in the front drive or on Plum 

Street.  The only door that will be open to the public during school is the front door 

(Plum Street).   Entrance into the school cafeteria will not be allowed any earlier than 

15 minutes prior to the performance. We hope to see all of you next Friday! 

On behalf of the faculty and staff here at  

Northview School—Merry  

Christmas and Happy Holidays! 
 

 


